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	DE-REGISTERING OF SILOS 
Due to technical reasons a number of Spoornet rail lines are no longer in a position to continue the service to certain silos. One of the current requirements for a registered silo is that it is situated next to an operational rail siding and therefore the silos will be deregistered with immediate effect. Although the deregistration is beyond the control of the individual silo owners, they have offered to assist within reason, all parties holding stock on Safex silo receipts at these silos. 

The exchange fully realises the complications of deregistering silos whilst contract months have already traded, however reserves the right in extreme cases to do so.

The following silos will be deregistered for all products:

Afgri: Amersfoort, Maizefield and Morgenzon

Senwes: Gottenburg, Vredefort and Weiveld
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